medical Commpiex

B700 West Wisconsin Avenug Milwaukee, Wi 5322¢ 414.257-7900, TTY 257-5774

January 31, 1991

A. Bert Davis

Regional Administrator

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Davis:

This confirms the telephone conversation on Wednesday, January
30, 1991 between Janice Lato, Assistant Administrator, Milwaukee
County Medical Complex and Bill Schultz of your office regarding
an extension of time for our report in response to your letter
dated January 11, 1991. Mr. Schultz has agreed to extend the
time frame for an additional 10 days. The report will be sent to
you and the washington office by February 10, 1991. Thank you
for this time extension,
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Jalie Hanser
Hospital Administrator
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cc: Dffice of Enforcement, Washington, D.C,
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